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20th April 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

The Year 10 Geography students are about to embark upon the second of two fieldwork tasks on either Monday 15th May 

or Tuesday 16th May, depending on their teaching group. This fieldwork is a requirement of their GCSE examination, and 

therefore is not an optional activity. The field work will involve the collection of primary data on the Regeneration of 

Bristol’s Harbourside, so that analysis can take place for the Human fieldwork requirements of the syllabus.  

College uniform must be worn, and students should bring a coat, if the weather forecast is for rain. The usual college rules 

on wearing make-up and jewellery will apply. Students may bring a mobile phone, but the usual rule that phones should 

remain in bags will apply, unless in an emergency.  

There will not be opportunity for students to buy lunch so they should all bring a packed lunch with ample liquid if the 

forecast is for warm weather. The college rule of NO NUTs will also apply to this trip.  

This year we will be taking each of the Year 10 Geography classes to the Harbourside during different times throughout the 

day. This is being done so that students are in a manageable size group rather than taking the full cohort out at once. 

Therefore, your son/daughter will be at the Harbourside for part of the college day, rather than miss the whole day from 

college. We will inform students of the lessons that they will miss on this day, closer to the date. 

All students will be back in college, in time to take the bus home. 

Please complete and return the attached medical consent form by Friday 28th April.  

If you have questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs T Priest 
Head of Geography 
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